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/ P.O. Box 43 Cincinnatus, New York 13040-(607) 753 6221

January 25, 1991

James Kennedy
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiesion
Washington, DC 20555

To Mr. Kennedy and staff:

This is in response to your request for pubile comment
regarding the Title transfer of Low Level Radioactive Vaste
(LLRV) and the related issue of on-site storage of LLRV.

If the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) concludes
that LLEV is too dangerous for generators to monitor and

~ contain on-site on a long term basis, then the LLRV would
equally be too dangerous to dump anywhere else.

If the NRC concludes that LLRV is not too dangerous for
long term on-site storage, then the NRC should allow it to
happen.

Who should be held responsible for the problems created
by nuclear waste? The people who make it.

If the nuclear generators are unable or unwilling to
retain title and responsibility of the nuclear waste they
create, then they should stop creating the waste.

If the nuclear generators need to continue generating
nuclear waste, then they need to be held accountable by
retaining title to the radioactive waste.

Citizens Against Radioactive Dumping
of Cortland County, Inc.
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